
 

 

 

 

 
We are collecting funds for the Paragould Children’s Home. Please drop your donations at the office or mail it 

to PO Box 757, Harrison, AR 72602. Put Children’s Home in the memo.  PLEASE HAVE IN BY AUGUST 16TH. 

TEEN RETREAT STARTS, SUNDAY, JULY 26!!!! 

Daniel Powers will be moving to Batesville this week to start his new job as 8th grade math teacher at Batesville 

Southside Junior High. Congratulations to Daniel and may God bless him as he begins his new career. His new 

address is, 1008 Kyler Road, Batesville, AR 72501 

If anyone would like to contribute to help Liz Wilcox with expenses, there has been a fund set up at 

Cornerstone Bank. 

Our next Food Pantry Date will be Aug. 7, if you would like to help see David Kernodle. 
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Deuteronomy 31:8 


